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CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION  

REPORT OF CONVERSATION  
 

Siting, Transmission, and 
Environmental Protection Division 

 FILE:   15-AFC-01 

PROJECT TITLE:  Puente Power Project  (P3) 

 Telephone  Email  Meeting Location: NA 

NAME: 
Ashley Gutierrez (916-654-
8839) 

DATE: 10/28/15 TIME: 8:30am 

WITH: 
Jared Rosengren, Associate Planner with the City of Ventura Community Development 
Department  (805-658-4737) 

SUBJECT: P3 Cumulative Projects- Victoria Corporate Center 

  
PHONE CONVERSATION: 
  
CEC staff had a phone conversation with Jared Rosengren, an Associate Planner with the City of 
Ventura, to briefly discuss the Victoria Corporate Center Development (a potential cumulative project 
impact) located at the corner of Olivas Park Drive and Victoria Avenue. Mr. Rosengren explained that 
the developer currently has approval to construct seven buildings but has decided to construct one 
building at a time. The amendment for the first building was approved last week through the City’s 
Community Development Department. If the project owner continues to submit application paperwork 
in a timely manner, they are expected to break ground on the first building by spring 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc:   Signed: <SIGNED> 

Name:   Ashley Gutierrez 
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